From: Anderson, Dean (MSHDA) [mailto:AndersonD15@michigan.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 11:53 AM

To: Elaine Robinson; Grennell, Brian (MSHDA)

Cc: Katie Egan-Bruhy

Subject: RE: Rover Site Avoidance Plans

| looked at the copy of the March 8 report that you sent, and the avoidance plans look okay to me. If you need a more
formal statement, it will take more time to write something up, put it on letterhead, get it signed, etc. Let me know if
this is sufficient.

Dean

Dean L. Anderson, Ph.D.

State Archaeologist

State Historic Preservation Office

735 East Michigan Avenue, P.O. Box 30044
Lansing, MI 48909

Andersond15@michigan.gov

(517) 373-1618

From: Elaine Robinson [mailto:ehrobinson@chg-inc.com]

Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2017 12:14 PM

To: Anderson, Dean (MSHDA) <AndersonD15@michigan.gov>; Grennell, Brian (MSHDA) <GrennellB@michigan.gov>
Cc: Katie Egan-Bruhy <eganbruhy@chg-inc.com>

Subject: FW: Rover Site Avoidance Plans

Importance: High

Any chance we can get something from you soon?
Thanks,

Elaine

From: Katie Remensnyder [mailto:kremensnyder@chg-inc.com]

Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2016 11:15 AM

To: andersond15@michigan.gov

Cc: Katie Egan-Bruhy <eganbruhy@chg-inc.com>; Mike Hambacher <mhambacher@chg-inc.com>; Millis, Heather
<HMiillis@trcsolutions.com>

Subject: Rover Site Avoidance Plans

Hi Dean,

Attached you will find the Site Avoidance Plans for eleven archaeological sites for the Rover Pipeline Project.



Please let me know if you have any problems with this file.

pLOMMONWEALTH

2530 Spring Arbor Rd, Jackson, Ml 49203
p: (517) 788-3550 ext 10

f: (517) 788-6594

e: kremensnyder@chg-inc.com
commonwealthheritagegroup.com




